
EARLY OWL LITERACY 

 

We have been having a great time in our Early Owl Literacy classes.  The 

only thing that is missing is YOU and your 0 to 3 year old.  Whether you 

are the child’s parent, grandparent, guardian or baby sitter, we would love to 

have you come join us for the 3 remaining classes of 2018.  In March we 

will be traveling to the .  We will all go together by bus.  

I hope you will join us for a good time. 

When:  Tuesday, March 20th 

Where:  Meet in front of the Odem Elementary for a trip on the bus to 

Victoria, Tx 

Time:  The bus will leave the school at 9:30 am and return by 2 pm 

If you have any questions and/or need a ride to the elementary, contact  

Leigh Ann Ray. rayl@oeisd.org or (361)815-6235 
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